February 5, 2017

H. A. Dorsten, Inc. 146 N. Main St. P.O. Box 156 Minster, OH 45865

Attn: Mr. Sean Dorsten, President

Re: Komminsk Legacy Park Creation

Mr. Dorsten:

I want to commend H. A. Dorsten, Inc. on the fantastic job done creating Komminsk Legacy Park. Although a relatively small project compared to most you undertake, it did have unique aspects.

I so appreciate the close collaboration between you and John Freytag, Architect. I knew I was always welcome at the site meetings and visits. The installation of the interactive art pieces as the project progressed was a wonderful "interactive" experience. Kudos to you, Project Manager Steve Elsass, and Superintendent Kevin Huber for easily adjusting to a somewhat fluid situation as new art was added. Your willingness to tackle and resolve changes was awesome. I knew you all cared about the project.

When a firm embraces a small project with as much caring and concern as it does with a massive project, it bespeaks the firm's integrity.

I am grateful H. A. Dorsten, Inc. embraced Komminsk Legacy Park. I had such a grand experience.

is Komminde

Thank you,

Dianne Komminsk Chairman of the Board

First National Bank, New Bremen